THE CITY OF KEY WEST

Post Office Box 1409 Key West, FL 33041-1409 (305) 809-3700

CONTRACT EXTENSION

To: Mr. Dan Higgins, D.N. Higgins, Inc.
From: Karen Olson, Special Projects Designer
Date: September 3, 2013

Reference: General Services Contract Extension

The General Services Contract (ITB #10-015) is set to expire on December 1, 2013.
Within the contract documents is the option of a two year extension at the unit prices
stated in your Bid plus annual CPI-U US increases.

Based on the most current CPI-U US chart there has been an increase of 3% from
effective bid prices. Per the Contract Documents the bid prices were to remain in
effect for a period of twelve months from bid opening date.

The City of Key West would like to extend your contract for the additional two year
period based on original bid prices plus 3% CPI-U US. The new pricing must remain
in effect for ordering up to twelve (12) months from contract extension. At which
time you may request an additional CPI-U US increase.

If you are in agreement with the above terms of this contract extension please sign
and date this document below.

This extension will not be valid until ratified by the City Commission.
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Dan Higgin% Vice President Date
D.N. Higgins, Inc.

Key to the Caribbean — average yearly temperature 77 ° Fahrenhett.



